
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
March 2, 2020 
 
 
Contact:        Matt Rose, Public Information Officer 
   Phone: 734-477-6549  
   Email: mrose@emergenthealth.org 
 

 
 

New Public Information Officer 
 

Effective Friday March 6th Marc Breckenridge who currently serves as Emergent Health 
Partners (EHP) Government Relations Manager will be serving as EHP’s Public Information 
Officer. Effective Friday Marc will be the primary contact for all media requests. Marc will 
also be monitoring the EHP Media only Twitter page (@EHP911). The Twitter page will 
remain the primary form of contact for any media requests.  
 
Marc Breckenridge – Government Relations Manager / Public Information Officer 
Cell: 734-369-0035 
Office: 734-477-6783 
Email: mbreckenridge@emergenthealth.org  
 

 
### 

 
Emergent Health Partners, based in Ann Arbor, is a regional, non-profit provider of high 
quality, accredited ambulance and health transportation services in southern Michigan. 
Paramedics from EHP provide primary 9-1-1 medical coverage for more than 1.3 million 

Michigan residents. Emergent Health also provides paramedic and EMT education programs, 
and operates a centrally located 9-1-1 communications center.  
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